
 

 

 

 

LTR/RHT 18th July 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Arrangements for the start of term 

As we approach the end of the academic year, I would like to take this opportunity to provide you with 

the details for the start of the new term.  

The Academy will re-open for students in Year 7 on Tuesday 5th September.  Year 7 students need to 

arrive at the Academy and go straight to the theatre at 8.25am.  They will be met there by their tutors 

who will then escort them to their tutor rooms. 

• Also, on Tuesday 5th September, Year 12 students will be in the Academy to enrol on the 

subjects they wish to study at A level.  This will start at 10am in the Sixth Form Centre. 

• The Academy will then re-open for all students on Wednesday 6th September.  All students 

will need to go straight to their tutor bases for 8.25am, ready to start at 8.30am.   

• Our SAAP Alternative Pathways centre will begin with a phased re-opening with on 

Wednesday 6th and Thursday 7th September with parental review and target setting meetings. 

Individual details will follow. All SAAP students will be back in the academy on Friday 8th 

September. 

Many thanks for your continued support and on behalf of everyone at Sutton Community Academy, 

please have a safe and restful summer break. 

Yours sincerely 

L Taylor 

Mr L Taylor 

Vice Principal  

 


